
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Memorandum 
 
To:       Board of Adjustment 
 
From:  Patricia A. Elliot 
 
Date:  September 25, 2020 
 
Re:      ZBA-20-00015 – Stein Assisted Living, Inc. – B. 386.07 L. 54.01/54.06 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Health Department has no objection to this application. 


